
 

 

 

Dear Year 1, 

We hope you and your families are keeping well and that you’ve had a lovely 

week! We are still missing you all. We hope you are enjoying the activities we 

are posting on our website and thank you for sharing all of your fabulous work 

on our Facebook and Twitter feeds! Please keep sharing.  

We have been enjoying some lovely weather and it looks like it is here to stay. 

Below are some activities you might like to have a little go at. They are prefect 

to put in your sunny garden or outside space.  

 

Apple Bird Feeder 

 

Step 1 

Thread the string through the hole in the apple. 

Step 2 

Make an 'X' with the sticks and tie them to the string so the apple sits on top. 

Step 3 

Make a pattern by pushing the seeds into the apple, then it's ready to hang up! 

 

 

Wind Chimes  

To make a wind chime all you will need is a stick, string and any objects you 

would like to decorate your chime. Simply tie several bits of string around the 

stick and leave them to hand down. Thread your objects through the string or 

tie them on. Then hang your chime from a tree of your choice and listen to its 

music in the wind.  



Here are some pictures to help you get started.  

                     

           

 

We have been reading some lovely books at home and would like to make some 

recommendations. Miss Whitten has enjoyed “Stick Dog” by Tom Watson, it is a 

funny story about a group of stray dogs who have to fend for themselves. The 

dogs decide to steal hamburgers from a family at the local park and have lots of 

funny and silly incidents along the way. Miss Condliffe recommends “The 

Queen’s Orang-utan” by David Walliams. This story is about a bored queen, a 

birthday wish and an outrageous orang-utang! Everything’s about to go bananas! 

                                                

 

Stay safe and well,  

Miss Byatt, Miss Condliffe, Mrs Masri, Mrs Robinson, Miss Whitten and Mrs 

Young 

 


